
 

 

Council 
 

Members of the Council are hereby NOTIFIED that the MEETING of the COUNCIL, 
scheduled to be held in the Council Chamber, City Hall, Norwich, on 

Tuesday, 18 June 2024 
 

has been CANCELLED. 
 
 
 

 
 
Sameera Khan 
Interim Head of Legal and Procurement (Monitoring Officer) 
 
For further information please contact: 
Colin Sweeney, Democratic Services Team Leader 
telephone: (01603) 987835. 
email: colinsweeney@norwich.gov.uk 
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